
 
 
From: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: 11 February 2022 15:26 
To: NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk 
Subject: FW: UNLICENSED VENUE -502-508 HIGH ROAD N17 

 
Hello 
 
The unlicensed premises at 502-508 High Road N17 (behind the McDonalds) is advertising Valentines 
events for which they have no licence.  
There are events planned for 14th & 18th Feb according to the posters.  
Can officers on ‘late turn’ please attend to gather evidence of any unauthorised licensable activity 
taking place please? 
 
Regards 
Daliah Barrett 
Licensing Team Leader 
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Kindest Regards 
 
Derek 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

PC 1277NA Derek Ewart  
Licensing Officer North Area  

MPS Federation Work Place Rep 

Blue Light Champion  

Mental Health First Aider 

 
Metropolitan Police Service  

North Area BCU (Enfield & Haringey) 
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Enfield Haringey 

Unless otherwise stated this email is GSC Code – Official 

 

 
“I learned that courage was not the absence of fear, but the triumph over it. The brave man is not he who 

does not feel afraid, but he who conquers that fear.”  

― Nelson Mandela 
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